
Dakota Asphalt Pavement Association, Inc. Announces New Board Members 

 

Dakota Asphalt Pavement Association, Inc. announces the election of two new members to the 2019 Board of Directors. The newly 
elected Board members are Jeremy Holt and Ryan Lynch. 

 

Jeremy Holt is the Vice President of Anderson Western, Inc.  He was born and raised in North Dakota.  After graduating from 
Montana State University with a degree in Industrial Engineering, he became a Nuclear Engineer for the United States Navy in their 
submarine program at the Puget Sound Naval Shipyard in Bremerton, WA.  After 4 years in the Pacific Northwest, he returned home 
to North Dakota and joined Anderson Western beginning in the field and continuing as a Project Manager & Estimator.  He later 
became Vice President and continues to bid projects and manage their asphalt paving operations across North and South Dakota.  
Jeremy and his wife, Jackie reside in Bismarck, ND with their two sons, Owen and Levi.  He coaches their ice hockey teams and 
when time allows, enjoys hunting, fishing, skiing, & golf. 

 

Ryan Lynch is an employee of Flint Hills Resources, LP (FHR).  He started his career in Asphalt back in 1997 as a summer 

laborer/operator for his grandfather’s construction company, NUPAC Inc. in Kalispell, MT.  He has shoveled, raked, rolled, and even 

made hot mix as a plant operator during his eight summers working there.  After graduating from the University of Notre Dame, he 

was commissioned as a US Naval Officer.  After 4 years of service including a tour in Iraq, he left the service and found his way 

back to the asphalt business, this time selling liquid asphalt and emulsions for FHR.  During his 10 years at FHR, he sold asphaltic 

products in MN, ND, SD, NE, IA, MO, KS, MT.   He currently is responsible retail asphalt in the Dakotas, as well as MT and Canada.  

Ryan and his wife, Megan reside in Fargo, ND with their dog, Hintza. 
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